NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF A REGULAR MEETING OF THE
PARKS, ARTS, AND COMMUNITY SERVICES
November 25, 2021

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Parks, Arts, and
Community Services Commission on Thursday, November 25, 2021, at 4:00 p.m. via
Zoom Webinar has been cancelled.

THE NEXT REGULAR PARKS, ARTS, AND COMMUNITY SERVICES MEETING
WILL BE HELD ON THURSDAY, January 27, 2022 AT 4:00 P.M. via Zoom Webinar.

DATED this 22" day of November, 2021.

ATTEST:

Is/ /

Jason Minter, R@# Arts, and Community Services Director




